
Working together to improve your patient experience 

ChetvalleymedicalpracticePPG@Gmail.com 

Patient Survey 
(Access to the surgery and it’s services) 

 

The PPG is run by patient volunteers and the Practice Manager. We meet with Practice staff 
every three months, or more frequently if needed, to explore how we can enhance services 

and foster a positive relationship between the practice, its patients, and the wider community. 
Our goal is to improve two-way communication and address the changes we, as patients, 

desire.  

 

We are undertaking a survey from the 12th of May to 6th June to gather insights on access to 
the surgery and its services, and we would love to hear your thoughts! It’s quick, just 12 
questions and your input will help improve services and shape future enhancements. 

 

Copies will be available via the surgery, or by e-mailing 
ChetvalleymedicalpracticePPG@Gmail.com 

 

If you are interested in being part of shaping the future of your surgery, are willing to do 
something very worthwhile for the local community why not become a committee member or 
friend of the PPG, please contact us via email. ChetvalleymedicalpracticePPG@Gmail.com to 

express your interest. 
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